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n.RR000989 
To: 
cc: 

EIS_Comments@ymp.gov 

Subject: EIS Comment 
User Filed as: Not Categorized in ERMS 

January 10, 2008 23:34:19 

IP address: 68.224.24.33 

The Commentors Name: 
---> Mrs. Anne F Balum 

The Commentors Address: 
---> 2826 Peoria Avenue 
---> Henderson, Nevada 89055 

Email Information: 
---> serraldy@cox.net 
---> Add commentor to the mailing list : null 

Contact Information: 
---> fax number: 
---> phone number : 702 459 6662 
---> organization: family 
---> position: homeowner 

(? Comment Text : 
, L --> I feel that transporting this waste into out state is comprimising our 

quality of life. accidents do happen and why should you put the entire 
country at peril by bringing waste across the United States into out small 
state. If the states that have nuclear poewer don't want to deal with the 
waste I why should we be penalized by HAVUNG to accept it? 

Common sense should tell you it is not safe. there has to be a better 
way .... 

we Nevadians love our state and do not want to have this dangerous stuff in 
our back yard. AMEN) 
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